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Campus Minister Appointed

Five new trustees were elected to the

Methodist College board by the North
Carolina Conference, United Methodist
College, at their annual meeting in mid­
June.

New members of the board of trustees
are Dr. Lucille W. Hutaff, Fayetteville;
James C. Crone, Goldsboro; the Rev. F.
Beldon Joyner, Jr, Mebane; the Rev.
Samuel D. McMillan, Jr., Henderson; and
the Rev. Emerson M. Thompson, Jr.,
Wilmington.

Six trustees were re-elected for four year
terms They include R. R. Allen of
Fayetteville, chairman of the board of
trustees; Norman J. Campbell, Burlington;
M. F. Grantham, Rockingham; the Rev.
James H. McCallum, Raleigh; Dr. William M.
Spence, Elizabeth City; and J. Bernard
Stein, Fayetteville.

Dr. Hutaff is a retired staff member of the

Bowman Gray Hospital, Winston-Salem,
with 29 years of service. She received a
B.S. from the University of Wisconsin and
the Mo. degree from the University of
Rochester. She is a member of the
Cumberland County Community Planning
Council and is a director of the
Southeastern Speech and Hearing
Services

Crone, a certified public accountant,
received a B.S. from the University of North
Carolina-Chapel Hill and a M.S. from
Columbia University. He is a member of the
North Carolina Association of CPAs, the
American Institute of CPAs, the Wayne
County Heart and Cancer Association and
the United Fund. He is a trustee of St. Paul
United Methodist Church and a director of
First Union Bank, Goldsboro.

Joyner, pastor of Mebane United
Methodist Church, received his Bo.
degree from Drew University School of
Theology in 1961 He received an A.B. from
Duke in 1957. He is former president of the
Alamance County Heart Association, vice­
president of the Mebane Kiwanis Club and
chaplain of the Mebane Fire Department

Since 1972, McMillan has been pastor of
First Methodist Church in Laurinburg and
was appointed pastor of First UMC,
Henderson, at the 1977 Annual
Conference. He ISactive in Boy Scouts, the
United Way and the PTA. He received hiS
bachelor's and divinity degrees from Duke.

Thompson also received his bachelor's
and divinity degrees from Duke. He has
been pastor of Grace United Methodist
Church in Wilmington since 1975
Thompson IS a member of Kiwanis and
Rotary International.

Five New Trustees
Elect8d To Board

PAUL D. GRANGER

the total College community and his
sincere commitment will enable him to fill
this important campus position in an
effective manner," he said

The Reverend Paul D. Granger has been
appointed the first full-time campus
minister of Methodist College

As spiritual life leader of the College, he
will be responsible for the Sunday morning
worship services in Hensdale Chapel,
counseling students, working with Koinonia
in broadening campus religious life
opportunities, meeting on a regular basis
with students who plan to enter church
vocations and assisting with church
relations and events.

The Reverend Mr. Granger comes to
Methodist from a pastorate at Longhurst
United Methodist Church, Roxboro. He
received his bachelor of arts degree from
the University of North Carolina at
Wilmington and his master of divinity
degree from Duke University Divinity
School.

President Richard Pearce stated that he

was very pleased that Granger has
become the College's campus minister.
"Mr. Granger's interest in this field of
ministry, his enthusiasm for working with

The three intramural basketball courts are nearing completion and should be ready for
play In September. Lighting, landscaping and painting the lines are all that remain on the
project The courts can also be easily converted to two volleyball courts
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Two Join Staff

Methodist College admits students 01 any sex, race, color.
national and ethniC ongln or any religiOUS denomination to all the
privileges. programs and activities generally made available to
students of the college. MethodIst College does not drSCrHTlInate

on the baSIS of sex. race. color. national or ethniC Origin or
religiOUS denomination In the admmistratlon of Its educational
pOItCI8S. scholarships and loan programs. athletiCS and all othe~
college administered programs

Two staff additions have b~en
announced at Methodist College

Conrad D. Swick has Joined the staff as
director of veterans' affairs, and William G.
Morgan, Jr. becomes comptroller July 1.

Morgan comes to MC from the U. S
Army's control branch, Central Finance
and Accounting Office, Europe. He
attended Bryant College in Providence,
Rhode Island.

Swick, also a U S. Army veteran, comes
to Methodist from nearby Ft. Bragg where
he was career counselor supervisor for the
John F. Kennedy Center for Military
Assistance.

Swick will assist veterans and their
dependents informing them of federal and
state educational programs and benefits
they may be eligible for, aiding them in
applying for same, and solving any
problems that may develop. He also will
coordinate the college's participation in the
Degree Completion Program, a program in
which military perspnnel can take a leave of
absence from the armed forces and use

Veterans' Administration benefits bE?fore
retiring from active duty, and the Army's
Project AHEAD.
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All-American pitching ace Earl Bunn
of Zebulon has pitched his last game for
the Monarch's as he is a candidate for
August graduation. This past season he
was the winningest pitcher in Division III
NCAA baseball.

Suffering from a three-week lay-off, the
Monarchs were unable to get many base
hits as they dropped a pair of 2-0 games to
William Paterson (NJ) and Lynchburg
College.

Earl Bunn, Methodist's All-American
pitcher, was saddled with both the defeats
but ended up with a superb 13-6 record.
The Parkton resident was also named to

the Greensboro Daily News' All-State
Baseball Team, the first time a Monarch
has ever so been honored.

The baseball team was invited to the

Southern Regionals in the NCAA Division
III, but was quickly eliminated in close
games.

Jeanne Edwards, a native of Hamlet, and

the doubles team of Rhonda Moon-Jenny
Wright reached semifinal action before
bowing out.

Miss Edwards triumphed in her
quarterfinal match by downing the number
two seed. She rallied to win the bout in three
sets.

Sports Cap Banner Year

Other Monarchs who lost in quarterfinal
battles were Elaine Lewis, Kay Crawford,
and the doubles team of Cinni Finn-Turtle
Marshall.

Delphine Badzinski, a freshman from
Petersburg, VA, captured a national
consolation title after being defeated in the
quarterfinal round.

The women's tennis team carried a 36-1
overall record into the Association of

Intercollegiate Athletics for Women
national playoffs, held in Ada, OK, June 7­
12.

Methodist College climaxed a banner
year in athletics by sending three teams
into national competition Two spring
sports, baseball and women's tennis,
followed the basketball team into national
tournaments.

Moon and Wright had only played
together in competition on three previous
occasions but fared well.

James R. Stanley,
an admissions coun­
selor the past two
years, has been
promoted to dean of
men effective July 1

He is a 1975
graduate of Metho­
dist with a BA

degree in sociology.
After graduating from Dunn High School in
1968, he served a tour of duty with the U.S.
Navy. While at Methodist, Stanley was
chairman of the Student Union Board, a
member of th'e Bicentennial Committee
and the President's Council, a Dean's List
student and was elected to Who's Who
Among Students in American Colleges
and Universities.

Stanley Named
Dean of Men
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